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ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6A

Community Outreach Committee

Minutes: October 18, 2004

The Committee convened at 7 PM, at the Church of the Lord Jesus Christ of the Apostolic Faith annex, 1235 C St. NE 

Present: Elizabeth Nelson, Louis Barbash 

 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1The Committee considered the application of the PTA of the Gibbs Elementary School, which is located at 500 19th St NE, for $573.80 with which to purchase a safety stunt mat and pom-poms for the cheerleading squad.  Ms. Renee Perry, the Gibbs staff member who coaches the squad appeared to present the application and answer questions.  She explained that the primary purpose of the mat was to ensure the safety of the members of the squad, and allow them to perform more complex routines.   She also said that participation in the squad contributed to the self-esteem of participants, and their ability to perform the more advanced routines in competition with other schools would increase the school spirit of other Gibbs students.  The pom-poms, she said, would attract younger girls to the squad.

Following Ms. Perry’s presentation, the Committee voted, 2-0, to recommend that the ANC fund the proposed project.

The Committee reviewed and discussed the ANC6A flier.  While the content and design of the flier has been in process for some time, with membership and structural changes pending for the ANC, the Committee decided to wait until changes were made before finalizing and distributing the flier.

The Committee adjourned at 8 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Louis Barbash

Member, Community Outreach Committee

